

FRANCIS DOUGLAS MEMORIAL COLLEGE

A Catholic College in the tradition of the De La Salle Brothers

GYM AUDITORIUM PROJECT UPDATE



22ND MAY - 13TH JUNE 2025

Progress on the ground floor continues to move steadily, with the LVL columns nearing completion and structural steel installation set to begin in the coming weeks. On Level 1, the exterior framing is nearly finished, internal wall framing is underway, and roof work is scheduled to commence next week.

While our Brick Donation campaign has now closed, there is still an opportunity to leave your mark by purchasing a named plaque on the back of our bleachers. Any and all support is warmly welcomed and greatly appreciated as we bring this exciting new space to life for our college community.

Contact Jorgia Roebuck at <u>jor@fdmc.school.nz</u> for more information.

Tim Stuck - Principal





